
30th PoTC ber 1938

ïcÿ dear Dean Acicersani

Thank you for your letter of Hovesber twenty- 

ninth, enclosing advance cop;'' of Report of the Dear, of 

the Graduate School of Journal!», of Columbia University.

I shall read the entire report with interest, 

and especially that part dealing with the Cehot Prizes.

Very sincerely yours,

Dr. Carl W. Ackerman, Dean 
Graduate School of Journalism 
Columbia University 
Hew York, H. ï., U.S.A.


